
 

 

Year 2 are currently learning about 

how to keep safe. 

 

 

Day for Daniel on Friday 27th October is important because it reminds us that we need to keep safe 

wherever we go. We are going to talk to you about some ways that you can keep safe in public places and 

at school that we have been learning about in Health.  We hope some of these actions help you to keep safe 

wherever you go.  

If you can’t see or can’t find your trusted adults, there are some actions we can do to keep us safe.  

 If you’re at the beach, a lifeguard is someone we can trust if we are in trouble or lost.  

 When you are in any public places, you should always make sure you have your parents or trusted adult 

with you.  

 If you are at the shops, you can look for a shop worker with a  

uniform on to help you, a security guard or a police man.  

 If we are at school and we can’t find our class, we could go to another class, see a teacher or teacher aide 

walking past and ask for help, or go to the office to ask for help.  

  

Please visit The Daniel Morcombe website for a range of resources to discuss as a family.  

Friday 27th October will be a free dress day (wear red). Gold coin donation to go to the 

Daniel Morcombe Foundation. 

http://www.danielmorcombe.com.au/about-the-foundation.html 

 

Remember, everyone has the  

right to feel safe.  
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